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UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS BIRMINGHAM 

 

The formal announcement of the merger between University Hospitals     

Birmingham and Heart of England Foundation Trust has been achieved just 

before the 1st April 2018, the planned date of marriage. 

A press release can be found by clicking on the link below, which was       

issued on the 28th March at 15.50 pm. 

 

http://www.heartofengland.nhs.uk/new-birmingham-hospital-trust-formed-by

-merger/ 
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